
Amendment to Motion A: Botley West Solar Farm – proposed by Dan Levy, seconded by 

Councillor Hugo Ashton  

 

Words removed in strikethrough text  

Words added in red text 

 

 

This Council is deeply concerned about the impact that the Botley West Solar Farm project 

as currently proposed will have on both the local community and countryside. This Council 

requests the Leader of the Council to write to the Secretary of State for Energy Security 

and Net Zero objecting to the proposal. as currently promoted by the developer.This 

Council also recognises the excellent report written by officers as part of its 

representations to the Planning Inspectorate, which set out the main issues of concern with 

the current proposal, and supports WODC in its role as a statutory consultee in the 

inspection of the proposed scheme. 

 

If the amendment is passed the amended motion would read: 

This Council is deeply concerned about the impact that the Botley West Solar Farm project 

as currently proposed will have on both the local community and countryside. This Council 

requests the Leader of the Council to write to the Secretary of State for Energy Security 

and Net Zero objecting to the proposal as currently promoted by the developer.   This 

Council also recognises the excellent report written by officers as part of its 

representations to the Planning Inspectorate, which set out the main issues of concern with 

the current proposal and supports WODC in its role as a statutory consultee in the 

inspection of the proposed scheme. 

 


